Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

November 18, 2021

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. an*7eR, s 2021

WORKSHOP ON THE EVALUATION OF DEPED COMPUTERIZATION PROGRAM (DCP)
PACKAGES

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
Division Information Technology Officers

1. This Office, thru the Information and Communications Technology (ICT) Unit, shall
conduct a workshop on the evaluation of DCP Packages on December 2-3, 2021 within Maasin
City. The exact venue shall be announced in a separate memorandum.

2. The participants to the said workshop are the Information Technology Officers of the
13 Schools Division Offices and the Regional Information Technology Officer.

3 Funds shall be downloaded to Maasin City SDO for the meals, venue, and
accommodations for the said activity; while travelling and other incidental expenses of the
participants shall be charged to their respective MOOE/Local Funds subject to the usual
accounting and auditing rules and procedures.

4 Immediate dissemination and compliance of this memorandum are desired.
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